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Admission of University Cities 

The General Department of University 

Cities announces that the deadline for the 

submission of University Cities during El 

Zahra Program is 31/08/2012. The initial 

result will be announced in 15/09/2012. The medical examination will 

be run from 15/09/2012 to 25/09/2012. Student will be hosted from 

01/10/2012. 


